
August 6, 2021 

A Word From Doc 
Happy Friday Raider Family! 
 
We made it! We have successfully opened school 
for our Raider students. I am so proud of the work 
that we have done! I am also proud of how so 
many of you all have been flexible and  
pivoted in the midst of some aMAYSing mid-game 
changes. If this week is any indication of the work 
that we will do this year, I am so  
excited in advance! 
 
You are valued! You are extraordinary! You are 
aMAYSing! 
 
Your Proud Principal, 
 
Doc 

THE RAIDER REPORT 

Upcoming Events: The Weeks Ahead 

Please ensure that you see the upcoming items on 
our calendar! 
 
 Raider Football vs Carver (Columbus) @ Lakewood 

Stadium: August 7, 2021 
 First ILT Meeting: August 9, 2021 
 Faculty Meeting : August 10, 2021 
 High Five Instructional Feedback Begins: August 

11, 2021 
 Microsoft Training (Mandatory): August 11, 2021 
 Reading PLUS Diagnostic for all ELA Classes: 

Wednesday, August 11, 2021. 
 Grade-level town halls will occur on Monday,  
      Tuesday, Thursday, and Friday during Directed     
      Study, with the 9th grade beginning the week and    
      each academy following respectively.  
 Special Education Training (Mandatory): August 18, 

2021 

Operational/Logistical  Reminders– Please Read! 

 

Lunch and Learn:  At this time, there will be no “Lunch and Learn” activities with students. All students are to 

leave the teacher’s class for lunch. Thanks in advance!  

 

Duty Stations: For all staff with a duty station, you are to report to your duty station at the appointed 

time. The duty report time is not the same as the arrival time to the building.  

 

Headgear In Class: It is a school-wide expectation that students don’t wear a hat or hood in the building at all. 

This includes in the halls and classroom. We must remain vigilant in order to ensure that we set the tone for 

school and remain consistent in our expectations.  

 

Warm Body Count: For the Warm Body Count, it is essential that all students sign next to their names. If 

there is no signature on a student’s first day, the students don’t count toward the count. Also, ensure that you 

are properly counting and denoting the amount of students per grade in your class. If the students don’t appear 

on your roster or in IC, please send them back to registration.  

 

Faculty/PLC/PL Meetings: Unless communicated with your evaluating administrator, all meetings are 

mandatory. This includes ESOL and PEC personnel, as well as any supporting personnel that are in the class-

rooms with students.  



ASAP 
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Joke of the Week 
 
 

What do you call a cow with two legs? 
 

 

Lean beef. 
 

 

 

 

Raider Staff Shout Out!  

 

Please join us in celebrating the birthday 

of our 12th Grade Assistant Principal, 

 

Dr. Angela Moore! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have an AMAYSing day,  

Dr. Moore!!! 
 

 

 

 

Sunshine Dues and PTSA Dues! 
 
There is a contest going on! The first academy 
to pay both Sunshine and PTSA win lunch from 

Doc! 
Please take the opportunity to join both  

organizations at Mays!  
 

The link for Sunshine is HERE. Dues are $25 
for Classified staff and $50 for certified staff. 

 
Scan below to join PTSA! 

 
 

https://osp.osmsinc.com/Atlanta/BVModules/CategoryTemplates/Detailed%20List%20with%20Properties/Category.aspx?categoryid=AN124

